
 

 

 

October 3, 2024 

 

Township of Rideau Lakes  

MHAC Seed Funding  

 

 

Dear members of Council and MHAC,  

 

Please accept this request to allocate funding from the MHAC Seed Fund to the Delta Mill 

Society for the year 2025.  

 

We thank Council and MHAC for helping to fund our many projects over the years. The support 

we received from MHAC in 2024 was very beneficial in improving our heritage presentation to 

the public. As we had requested, the funding was used to add new high quality interpretive 

signage in the Old Stone Mill and helped us complete phase 4 of our large Collections Project. 

 

For the 2025 grant, we are requesting funding for additional interpretive signage and exhibit 

development in the Old Stone Mill and to assist with the costs associated with digitizing our 

collection documentation.  All in costs for these will be well in excess of $1,500. 

 

We believe that these requests fit in well with MHAC's mandate regarding the heritage of Rideau 

Lakes Township.  Our goal, as always, is to present some of the fascinating heritage of this area 

to both residents and to the visiting public.   

Thanks for your consideration of this request!  

 

 

Ken Watson,  

President, The Delta Mill Society 

 

cc Paul George, Vice-President, The Delta Mill Society 

 

 


